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Joss J.
fyi-request-6830-9f3efc56@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Joss J.

Thank you for refining the scope of your request (dated 12 November 2017) under
the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) on 11 December 2017 for:

...the full PriceWaterhouseCoopers (PwC) financial report and the full
proposal from the New Zealand Film Archive that are referenced in the
Ministry's briefing paper to the Minister of Broadcasting [BR2014/107].

The report you have requested is enclosed. The name of the proposal you have
requested is not referenced in the briefing, however we believe it refers to budget
analyses received by the Ministry from Nga Taonga, dated 6 Nov 2013, 12 Nov 2013
and 14 April 2014. These documents are also enclosed.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact me by email
(gareth.chaplin@mch.govt.nz) or by phone on 04 499 4229 ext. 612.

Thank you for your patience while we complete the necessary consultation process.

Yours sincerely

Gareth Chaplin
Acting Manager, Sector Performance



